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THE ENGINEERING GROUPE’S TEAM RUNS FOR THE KIDS!  
 

FIRM COMPLETES AREA 5K TO BENEFIT KETTLE RUN HIGH SCHOOL 
 

Woodbridge, VA — On Saturday, March 26, The Engineering Groupe’s team of thirty-six members 
completed the Brookside Inaugural 5k run.  The race benefited the 2011 Senior Class of Kettle Run 
High School, helping to provide funding of the end of the year activities and graduation.   
 
The inaugural race took place throughout the Brookside subdivision outside of Warrenton, offering 
views of ponds and lakes throughout the wooded course.  The team donned their red shirts and 
enjoyed the race on the sunny March day.  The Engineering Groupe’s team was led by Megan May, 
the winner of her age group.   
 
“Supporting our regions’ schools and investing in the future of students is a focus of The Engineering 
Groupe,” said John S. “Skip” Groupe, IV, President of the Engineering Group, Inc.  “We are proud to 
support them in our efforts and look forward to future engagements with Fauquier County Schools 
and other schools in our region.” 
 
 
About The Engineering Groupe: 
The Engineering Groupe is a premiere Virginia consulting firm offering a full range of professional 
services in engineering, planning, surveying and environmental services to prestigious clients. 
Established in 1990, The Engineering Groupe is celebrating 20 years of providing consulting services 
to a broad range of clients from national homebuilders and commercial developers to municipal 
agencies.  
 
The company is headquartered in Woodbridge, Virginia, with an additional office in Fredericksburg.  
The Engineering Groupe, Inc. has been ranked among the top 25 Engineering Firms in the 
Metropolitan area by Washington Business Journal. For additional information, please visit 
www.enggroupe.com. 
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